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---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Nam Ho <ho.nam@azdeq.gov>

Date: Wed, Oct 12, 2022 at 4:46 PM

Subject: Re: Bonita Creek Water Company Infrastructure

To: Linda Taunt <taunt.linda@azdeg.gov>

Cc: Reshet Gebremariam <gebremariam.reshet@azdeq.gov>

Hello Bryan,

In our phone conversation today with Ken, you mention that Bonita Creek Water Company would like to replace your current steel filter vessel with a new filter vessel. The new fitler vessel is made of a similar material (steel) and is the
same in size. No permitting is required for a like for like replacement. Please proceed with the operation and maintenance of the water system and follow proper disinfection procedures for installation of the filter vessel replacement.

Nam Ho, P.E.
Drinking Water Environmental Engineering Specialist

Ph: 602-771-4664

azdeq.gov

Your feedback matters to ADEQ. Visit azdeq.gov/feedback




